
A HUGE thank you goes out to Sanford Health for their sponsorship 
of the second rink and committment to opening a POWER location. 

Sanford POWER offers sports and activity-specific training that 
incorporates the latest in strength development, speed, agility, 

plyometrics and explosive power.

Sanford POWER and Sanford POWER Skating will be located on 
east end of new arena on both floors and will open Fall/Winter 2020.

Interviews are currently being conducted for the 
Sanford POWER Rink Arena Assistant.

We are proud to announce the partnership and naming of Rink #2:

The BCA Bulletin
Proud to be your source for all-things BCA

10.1.20 Issue 13 

BYHA & BCAC 
Team Goal

$4,700,000

PLEDGE

$4,165,000

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. For questions or to make a pledge, please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

Our favorite season is Hockey season

RINK

Watch for upcoming broadcasts 
of games & tournaments 
through LiveBarn soon.

The estimated opening date of the Sanford Power Rink is mid-October.

https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news
https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com

